
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

Northern Maine Community College is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the NMCC Christie Building Wind Power & Electrical Lab 

Renovations Project in Presque Isle, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read 

aloud at the Information Technology Office in the Christie Building and via 

video conferencing for contractors that have submitted bids at 2:00 p.m. 

May 15, 2023.  A mandatory pre-bid conference will be conducted on April 

21, 2023 at 10:00am in the Lobby of the Christie Complex. 

 

Work includes but not limited to selective demolition of existing fluorescent 

ceiling light fixtures, installation of new partition in Wind Power Lab, 

painting and finishing of walls to a maximum of 8’-0” above finish floor; 

touch-up patch and match painting of any damage to walls done or found 

during Paint Finish Work. 

  

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Northern Maine Community 

College website:  https://www.nmcc.edu/about-nmcc/news-info/rfps/ and at 

the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

 

Northern Maine Community College is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action institution and employer. 

 


